Public Administration Committee

From:

Brad Willsea

Sent:

Tuesday, 25 March 2014 6:53 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Yes to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I would like to make my views known to the Committee holding an inquiry into allowing recreational shooting in Western Australia.

As a WA resident, I am strongly in favor of recreational hunting of introduced and feral animals.

I believe the recreational hunting of animals is still as valid a pastime now for me to spend with my son as it was for my father to spend with me 40 years ago.

I also believe that WA public lands should be available for use by all members of the community as they are in the eastern states

Thank you for considering my submission.

Sincerely,

Brad Willsea